
Fellowship and Discussion Group 
 
Once restrictions were lifted, and everyone began to feel comfortable mixing 
indoors, our group reconvened.  Our focus has been on discussing the work 
of John Bell from the Iona Community. We based our discussions on his book 
All That Matters which includes a selection of his 'Thoughts For The Day', as 
well as three essays, 'Indebting the future', 'The love of God and global 
warming' and 'The beast that is in us'.   
 
Apart from interesting and thought-provoking discussion, the group provides 
an opportunity to socialise over refreshments and enjoy each other’s 
company.  All are welcome.  
 


